
First Sunday of  Lent - March 6, 2022 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 
 

5301 Daylight Drive, Evansville, IN 47725 / (812) 867-3718 / www.catholicdaylight.org 

Mass 
Saturday, 5:00 pm 

Sunday, 7:00 am & 10:00 am 
Tuesday, 8:00 am 

Wednesday, 6:00 pm 
Thursday, 8:00 am 

Friday, 9:00 am 
First Saturday, 8:00 am 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday, 4:00–4:45 pm 
Sunday, 6:15–6:45 am 
Tuesday, 7:15–7:45 am 

Wednesday, 5:15–5:45 pm 
Thursday, 7:15–7:45 am 

Friday, 8:15–8:45 am 
And by appointment 

 

Office Hours 
Mon–Fri, 8:00 am –4:30 pm 

Adoration & Benediction 
Wednesday, 5:00 pm, in the Church. 
 

Adult Faith Formation, Religious Education & Confirmation 
Contact Mary Shetler at the Parish Office. 
 

Baptism 
Contact Deacon Richard to sign-up for classes (if expecting, 
preferably during the 2nd trimester). 
 

Marriage 
Contact the Parish Office as soon as an engagement is discussed to 
meet with Fr. Chris for marriage preparation. 
 

New Parishioners 
To register, please pick up a registration packet by the Parish Office 
window or download one from our website. 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
If you are interested in becoming Catholic or want to learn about the 
Catholic Faith, contact Deacon Richard. 
 

Rosary 
The Rosary is prayed twenty minutes before weekend Masses and 
after weekday Masses. 
 

Saint Clare Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration Chapel 
You may visit the Chapel at any time. Contact Jane Young for 
questions, to sign up for a holy hour, or to have access to the Chapel. 

Pastor............................................................. Fr. Chris Forler 
cforler@evdio.org 

 

Deacon..........................................................Vince Bernardin 
vbernardin@evdio.org 

 

Deacon.................................................Richard Leibundguth 
rleibundguth@evdio.org 

 

Bookkeeper……………………....................Bob Bindley 
bbindley@evdio.org 

 

Director of Music/Liturgy.....................Berny Heitzman 
bheitzman@evdio.org 

 

Maintenance...........................................George Smiljanich 
gsmiljanich@evdio.org 

 

Preschool Director/Teacher..........................Traci Davis 
tdavis@evdio.org 

 
Parish Secretary.................................................Jenny Barry 

jbarry@evdio.org 

 

Secretary...............................................................Jane Young 
jayoung@evdio.org 

 

Youth Minister..................................................Wade Lovell 
wlovell@evdio.org 

 

Parish Catechetical Leader…….………...Mary Shetler 
mshetler@evdio.org 

 



SOURCE + SUMMIT YOUTH RETREAT – April 1, 2, 3 – Mater Dei High 
School – "Father, Into Your Hands I Commit My Spirit!" Our 20th Retreat 
featuring Fr. Giles, CFR and Fr. Justin, CFR returning after 5 years in 
missionary work, Br. Damien, CFR, Fr. Terry, CFR, Missionary Nic Davidson, 
Fr. Tyler Tenbarge, Giancarlo Bernini and Sr. Anne, CSJ, Nashville 
Dominicans, the Sisters of Life and many others.  Friends, fellowship, prayer, 
faith and FUN!  Ages 13 and up.  All COVID safety protocols will be followed.  
For information and how to register go to www.sourcesummitevansville.org, 
call 812-453-1024, or email sourcesummit@evdio.org.  

Financial Giving 
 

Weekly Budget              $        13,050.00 
Collection               $        13,205.20 
Online Collection               $          2,863.12 
Total              $        16,068.32 
Difference              $          3,018.32 
 
Budget YTD:              $      456,750.00 
Actual:              $      473,441.92 
Difference:              $        16,691.92 
 
 
St. Vincent de Paul              $             605.00 
St. Vincent de Paul Food Bank            $             145.00 
Gabriel Project                                                           $               40.00   
       
Please make all checks for special collections payable to St. John Church. 
 

Sponsor of the Week: 
American Senior Benefits 

Please patronize and thank our 
sponsors for supporting our 

Parish. 
                                                 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 

Give Your “First Fruits” Back to God 
 

  

To Parish…5-8%     To Diocese…1%     To Charities…1-4% 

                Seminarian of the Month   
Send a note of encouragement to Aaron 

Herrenbruck at 500 Hill Drive, St. Meinrad, IN 
47577.  Aaron is in 1st Theology and his home 

Parish is St. Clement Parish in Chandler, 
Indiana. 

Mass Intentions 
 

Tues.,  March 8 
8:00 am    † Dan Pate 
    Req. by Thomas K. Hupfer Family 

 

Wed.,  March  9   
6:00 pm    † Julius and Irma Bender     
    Req. by Ronald and Diana Ziliak 
  
Thurs., March 10 
8:00 am    LIV Ella Fulkerson 
    Req. by Aaron and Sarah Fulkerson 
 

Fri., March 11       
9:00 am    †  Mary Seib            
    Req. by Gene and Eva Weber 
  
Sat., March 12    
5:00 pm    For the Parish 
                                 
Sun., March 13 
7:00 am      † David Herr 
     Req. by Joe and Joann Jarboe         
       
10:00 am    † Judy Zimmerman 
    Req. by Carol Lantaff               

 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 

Recently I informed all of you that our beloved music director and liturgy 
coordinator, Bernadette Heitzman, was going to be retiring, and that we had 
offered the position to Mister Jason Allen.  Jason actually began 
employment officially on Tuesday of this last week.  I wanted to take the 
opportunity to give a little biographical information about the newest 
member of our parish team. 
 

Jason is a native of Perrysville, a small town in Vermillion County, Indiana, 
about 40 minutes north of Terre Haute.   He is 34 years old, and is the 
middle of three sons.  Educationally Jason is well rounded, being erudite in 
many different disciplines.  He attended Wabash College, where he earned 
his BA in biology with a minor in literary Spanish. 
 

Although his college major is not in music, there can be no doubt that his 
passion resides there.  Through his experience growing up playing the piano, 
his involvement in high school band and chorus, and his college 
extracurriculars in glee club, orchestra, jazz band, and wind ensemble, in 
addition to many elective classes in music theory and composition, he is well 
equipped for his role in teaching and leading music! 
 

In addition to his love for music, he has also maintained a vital spiritual life 
and profound interest in theology.  A naturally inquisitive soul, through 
much study and discernment, he found himself drawn from his Baptist 
roots into Catholicism.  He was admitted into full communion in the 
Catholic Church in 2016, and has voraciously absorbed much in the way of 
Catholic theology and the theology of Catholic liturgical music.  I could 
learn a thing or two from him, truth be told! 
 

While he was living in Terre Haute, he put his considerable musical gifts to 
work not by hoarding them, but by giving them away to others.  He was 
part owner in an enterprise that taught music fundamentals and instruments 
to dozens of kids.  I can tell that when he speaks of his students, he does so 
with a great deal of pride.  In fact, this is yet another reason I feel that he 
was brought to us!  It is my sincere hope that he can offer not only 
opportunities to teach adults and children choral singing for Mass, but make 
piano and musical lessons available to area kids as well.  I feel that in a time 
when musical knowledge and proficiency is being dropped more and more 
from our educational systems and culture, the kind of resource that he 
would provide is invaluable. 
 

In short, I am very excited that God paved the way for Mr. Allen to come 
to us here, and I look forward to what he can add to our Catholic life, 
Liturgy, and culture in the years to come! 
  
A blessed Lent to all, 
-Fr. Chris 



Please join us Monday, March 14th at 7:00pm to pray 
the Stations of the Cross together in church. 

Afterwards we will have time for fellowship and a 
candle craft in the gym! Cost is $10 to cover supplies. 

Contact Jade Blankenberger to RSVP  
812-453-7364 or j.r.blankenberger@gmail.com  

K of C 40 cans for Lent starts on March 5 and ends on 
April 10.  Our goal is that each family will bring in 40 
items for the food drive during this time.  Some food item 
ideas: Peanut butter, mac & cheese, pasta/tomato sauce, 
rice, beans, canned fruits, canned vegetables, and canned 
soups. Please drop off all items in the box in the commons area. If 
you would rather make a monetary donation please make checks 
payable to Kof C council #14659.  You can drop checks or money 
off at the office or in the collection basket. 

 

St John’s Music Ministry  is in need of new cantors.  If this is a 
ministry you would like information about, please contact Jason 

Allen at jallen@evdio.org 

Synod on Synodality—The Diocese of Evansville is hosting 
listening sessions to get a better sense of how God is working 
among us in our Diocese. This is part of the Synod of Bishops that 
will take place in 2023. Our focus is listening to you. We want to 
know how you’ve been helped or not helped by the Church over 
the last few years and how you’ve experienced God through it all.  
The listening session for our parish will be held March 17 at 6:30 
pm. If you can’t attend that session, there are other sessions in the 
area. Just visit evdio.org/synod for more information or to take an 
online survey. 

 

St. Vincent De Paul 
Contact: Donal Gogarty svdpsjd@gmail.com 

March 6: First Sunday of Lent 
In today’s Gospel, Jesus overcomes the temptations to 

wealth, power and esteem. As we begin Lent, may we open our hearts to 
the grace of prayer, fasting and almsgiving. 
Your gift in the St. Vincent de Paul Poor Box will help the poor to 
celebrate the grace of God’s love this Easter. 

Weekly Schedule 

Troops of St. George Fundraiser after all weekend masses 
 

Sunday, March 6 
8:00 am  RCIA (St. Elizabeth Room) 
8:20 am Religious Education (Church) 
8:30 am  First Communion Rehearsal (Church) 
 

Monday, March 7 
10:00 am Prayer Shawl Group (Holy Family Room) 
6:00 pm Troops of St. George (Gym) 
 

Tuesday, March 8 
7:00 pm Men’s Club  (Gym)  
 

Wednesday, March 9 
5:00 pm Sacred & Immaculate Heart Prayer Apostolate 
 (St. Clare Chapel) 
5:00 pm  Adoration and  Reconciliation (Church) 
6:00 pm  Youth Ministry (Gym) 
7:00 pm Adult Faith Formation (Commons) 
 

Thursday, March 10 
6:00 pm Choir Practice (Church) 
6:00 pm  St. Vincent De Paul (Gym) 
 

Friday, March 11 
6:00 pm  Stations of the Cross /Simple Supper (Church/ Gym) 
 

Saturday, March 12 
8:00 am Young Women’s Bible Study (Gym) 
 

Sunday, March 13 
8:00 am  RCIA (St. Elizabeth Room) 
8:20 am Religious Education (Church) 
11:30 am Maria Rosa Mystica (St. Clare Chapel) 
 

Prayer Shawl Ministry will meet on the first Monday of 
each month at 10 am in the Holy Family Room  

First Sunday of  Lent - March 6, 2022 

Sign-up for Parish Emails & Texts 
Our Parish uses Flocknote to keep you informed of important news, 

updates and cancellations. Text StJohnDaylight to 84576, or go to https://
StJohntheEvangelistCath4.flocknote.com. You can also choose to be added to 

any of the groups or ministries you participate in. 
St. John Daylight’s guest network Wi-Fi password:  

Daylight! 

Condolences to the Families of  
Keith Curl,  

Father of Tiffany Johnson (parishioner) 
And  

Katherine Lee Feagley, 
Mother of Eric Feagley (parishioner) 

May the souls of all the faithful departed rest in  peace. 

Have you registered with St. John? 
St. John would like to remind anyone who has not filled out 
registration forms to please do so. If you are a young adult who has 
moved out on your own, please fill out a packet as well.  
If you have been attending for a while, or if you are new to St. 
John, we would love to welcome you. The forms can be found by 
the office window. You can return the registration forms by placing 
them in the mail box or dropping them off at the office during the 
week. 

SOURCE + SUMMIT ADULT RETREAT - April 2 at 
Corpus Christi Church "Father, Into Your Hands I Commit 
My Spirit!  
Be prepared for the critical challenges facing you, your family and 
our church today by placing all into the loving hands of our Father 
in Heaven. Join the hundreds who have been empowered to live 
their Faith fully!   Engaging speakers, reconciliation, prayer, food 
and fellowship.  Childcare available with advance notice.  For 
complete information go to the Adult Retreat link at:  
www.sourcesummitevansville.org  or call 812-453-1024 or email 
sourcesummit@evdio.org.  

Troops of St. George - will be selling Turoni’s pizzas as a 
fundraiser. You can order pizzas after Mass on February 26, 
February 27, March 5, or March 6. Pizzas will range in prices 
from $10 to $11. Pickup will be on March 19 and 20 after Mass. 
Pizzas will be frozen and ready for you to bake at your home! 

St. John Cemetery  
Mowing season will soon begin at the cemetery .  We ask that 
you please remove any items that may get in the way of 
mowing.  Thank you!  



 

 

Cursillo Ambassador  
Contact: Alicia Nichols, 
stjohnsdaylight@evansvillecursillo.com 

 
Gabriel Project 
Contact: Tarah Bracher, 812-983-4517 
 
Knights of Columbus, Council 14659 
Contact: Mitch Strange, 812-259-5318 
 
Mother to Mother 
Contact: Jade Blankenberger, 812-453-7364 
 
Prayer Shawl Ministry 
Contact: Lois Martin, 812-303-4541 

 
 

 

Respect Life 
Contact: Mandy Keener, 812-459-4119 
 
 

Rosary Leaders 
Contact: Marie Dasher, 812-455-2905 
 
Sacred and Immaculate Heart Prayer 
Apostolate 
Contact: Grace Robertson, 812-306-4689 
 
Senior Citizen Mass/Breakfast 
Contact: Virginia Miller, 812-867-5765 
 
St. Anne Altar Society 
Contact: Berny Heitzman, 812-867-3718 
 
St. John Men’s Club 
Contact: Steve Wagner, 812-457-1678 
  
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Contact: Donal Gogarty, svdpsjd@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

Troops of St. George 
Contact: Sean Boyles, 812-430-9560 
 
Youth Ministry 
Wade Lovell,  812-867-3718 
Youth group meets on Wednesdays  
at 6:00 pm.  

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church 

 

Call Parish Office 
for Ad Space!  
(812)867-3718 

Call Parish Office 
for Ad Space!  
(812)867-3718 

Call Parish Office 
for Ad Space!  
(812)867-3718 


